
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photograph Permission Slip 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Throughout the year, the staff enjoy taking photographs of the children for classroom 
projects and bulletin boards. Sometimes we like to share the ongoing activities at OTR 
through pictures on our OTR Facebook page and/or on our OTR Instagram. Please take 
a moment to fill out the permission slip below and return to the office.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Brenda Leigh DeMarco 
Program Director 
 

 
I give Over the Rainbow Nursery School permission to take photographs of my child to 
be used for: (circle below) 
 
Classroom projects and bulletin boards:  YES   NO 
OTR Facebook page:   YES   NO 
OTR Instagram:    YES   NO 
 
Child’s Name:        ____________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________ 
 
Date:                       ____________________________________ 


